London 25 March 2014

DESIGN STATEMENT

Re. Householder Application for Planning Permission and Listed Building Consent 105 Frognal

The following application is issued to gain the permission to replace no. 13 existing Single Glazed
Sash Windows with Double Glazed Sash Windows.

The double glazed will be fitted in the replica window frame without prejudicing the original
appearance.

The new windows will be in hard wood painted white to match existing colour.

Existing sash boxes to be retained.

Kind regards

arch. Mauro Dell’Orco





